
 

         
 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

I am writing to request your support of The Gluttons Club’s upcoming 39th Annual Mud 

Volley Ball Tournament and Silent Auction on Saturday, August 3, 2024.  All proceeds 

from the Silent Auction will support the efforts of the Evangelical Children’s Home (and 

other worthwhile local charities) to help children, youth and their families overcome the 

traumas of child abuse and neglect. 

 

The Gluttons Club (aka Redman Acres Athletic Club) has been a friend to Evangelical 

Children’s Home since 1986 with generous contributions and sponsored activities 

benefiting the children and families we serve.  Their friendship is one we have to rely upon 

year after year.  Their generosity – through the help of friends like you – help us ensure that 

children receive counseling, residential care, living skills training, and other services that 

help them to heal and become successful, independent adults. 

 

Thank you for your generosity that will help children and their families.  

 

 

Please send any donations to any of the following: 

 

Barry Colebank  Mark Paulsen  Kurt Mirth 

2573 Shorewood Dr.  3708 Sherman Park Dr. 2960 Willow Creek Estates 

Florissant, Mo. 63031  St Charels, Mo. 63303 Florissant, MO. 63031 

314-488-6427   636-734-9359   314-578-0498 

  

 

Sincerely,                                   

 

 
 

                                                                                             Michael Brennan 

 

    Executive Director 


